16.07.2002

BANKING AND FINANCE COMMISSION
PRESS RELEASE

The Banking and Finance Commission warns the public against the activities of
the company International Investments Bankers (also shortened into
« Invesbankers ») which presents itself as a credit institution established in
Belgium at 1040 Brussels, rond-point R. Schuman 6, suite #5.

Invesbankers has not been granted an authorization as credit institution in
Belgium. The company does not have the required authorizations to offer
banking services in or from within Belgium or to use the term « bank ».
Furthermore, according to information available to the Commission,
Invesbankers has no effective office in Belgium.

Persons wishing to obtain additional information about the regularity of any
transaction proposed, may consult the list of credit institutions having been
granted an authorization as credit institution in Belgium on the website of the
Commission (www.cbf.be) or contact the « Perimeter Supervision» team
(telephone : 02/535.59.10 ; e-mail address : peri@cbf.be).



